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Product End of Life Notice 

Date: April 10th, 2014 

Dear Value Customer, 

Thank you for choosing KYOCERA as your LCD solution provider. We appreciate the opportunity to 

support your business. 

 

1. Product: 

- F-55157GNB-FW-APN 

- F-55157GNF-FW-AQN 

- F-55157GNF-LW-ASN 

 

2. Reason of EOL: 

This letter is to inform you that due to the EOL of the driver IC and low demand, we have no choice but to 

discontinue the 5.7” QVGA STN products listed above. 

 

3. Schedule: 

- EOL notification: April 10th, 2014 

- No Last time buy available.  

 

Thank you in advance for your understanding and your cooperation. If you have any question, please 

contact your KYOCERA sales representative. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

KYOCERA Industrial Ceramics Inc 

Display Division 


